
 

 

 

COUNTY PHOTOS COVID-19 RESPONSE PLAN 
Together, we are facing a truly unprecedented situation. The global coronavirus pandemic is affecting all our families, 
our businesses, our communities, and our way of life.  

We are taking extra precautions this year because the safety of you, your students, and our employees are our number 
1 priority. We cannot wait to get behind our cameras again soon and see your smiling faces!  

Rest assured that County Photos is leading the photography industry in providing comprehensive session safety 
protocols. These new processes follow the guidelines and recommendations of the HSE and WHO. 



 

 

TRAINING 

Our photography team have undergone extensive training in preparation for our new procedures 

SIGNAGE 

Our photographers will display a pull up banner at the entrance to hall/room where photographs are being taken 
informing students of our new photo procedures 

PPE 

Face masks, shields, anti-bacterial & viral wipes and hand sanitiser are provided for photographers with attention being 
paid to wiping equipment including light and backdrop stands before use. 

 
SANITISATION 

Props, surfaces, and equipment will be disinfected throughout the day. 

 
SOCIAL DISTANCING 

Photographers will follow new posing and social distancing requirements to ensure a safe and comfortable picture day. 

PROCEDURE 

• Pull-up Banner & Hand Sanitation station upon entrance to the hall/classroom where photographs are being 
taken 

• Cones at 2m intervals to ensure social distancing 
• Students brought to and from the photographer in pods 
• Posing adapted to ensure social distancing 
• Class groups will be a ‘photoshop composite’ designed by our in-house design team (see sample below) 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

We will continue to keep you informed on new information, if you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to get in 
contact with Emmet, Sean or Michael by phone or email. 


